

Dear all who participated in the PDC fundraiser at Dacha Beer Garden,

I would like to thank all of you for your contributions and support of the White Helmets. We could not do our jobs here on the ground in Syria without the support of people like yourselves who took the time to learn about the tragedy of Syria and find a way to help the Syrian people. As you know, our volunteers and staff face increasingly steep odds as we attempt to do our duty to provide emergency services and medical relief amidst what is being called "one of the worst man-made disasters since World War II". Every day there is work to be done; and every day when we pull a person or child alive from the rubble, we feel we are saving a piece of Syria, a piece of our culture, and piece of our home. Again, this has been a long journey and we as the White Helmets are committed to doing our duty towards the Syrian people, no matter what the sacrifice. We hope you will continue to follow our work, understand the Syrian conflict, and demand an end to the killing and destruction of Syria and the Syrian people. Thank you again for your support.

Head Of Syria Civil Defence Raed AL-Saleh